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Summertime greetings to all!!  We trust you are enjoying down-time as 

schedules relax and family time and vacations happen.  We sure live in a 

great part of the country with all the many weather-related occurrences that 

we see in the news.  

Our spring Bible study on the book of Habakkuk finished in early June.  It 

was such a great little book for helping to keep a godly perspective on life.  

 

One author listed the Six Habits of Living by Faith: 

1. Remember to wrestle with God when He seems silent 

2. Remember to look to see where God is at work 

3. Remember to embed questions for God with Truth 

4. Remember to watch for God’s answers 

5. Remember to fear God 

6. Remember to sing praise to God 

 

Our key verses are found in chapter 3:17-19 and I will paraphrase: “though 

really hard things happen that could greatly discourage us, yet I will rejoice 

in the Lord and take joy in the God of my salvation.  He is my strength and 

makes my feet like the deer’s in helping me tread on high places.” 

 

The study was so fitting with our year’s theme of “Abide”…staying 

connected with the one who loves you best!  

 

And speaking of that:   

 

I’d like to announce to everyone our Annual Girl’s Night Out is 

scheduled for Friday, September 12th.  We will meet at the 

church at 6:30 for some dessert/coffee/etc. and an evening of 

friendship, laughter, and a great message from our speaker, 

April Gadoury.   

Our theme for the evening is “Planted with Purpose; Tended by 

His Hand”. 

 

So, SAVE THE DATE and plan to bring a friend or 2 along.  

Watch the church bulleting for more information as the weeks 

go by. 
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Need child care to attend 
Sunday worship??  
We have staffed Nursery and 
Children’s Church for 0-7 years 
old during the worship service   

        

 

 

 

 

Fall Ladies Bible Study  

will resume with a study on the books of 1st, 2nd,3rd John. 

Dates to be announced.   

We plan to offer the study in the evening AND repeated in a 

morning timeslot as per your preference.  

 

                                   
Laurel will restart her sewing group C4C in September (20th) on 

the third Saturday every month (9-12)….THERE’S A PLACE FOR 
YOU!!!  

AND no experience required to join                    

 

Contact us for any questions or ways we can pray for you 

Let us know if you are interested in 1:1 study/help  

Women’s Ministry Team 

▪ Karen Smith, Chair * 401-932-2936 

▪ Diane Carey * 401-932-6837 

▪ Hannah Morgan * 401-749-9952 

▪ Laurel Niemi * 401- 935-8726 

Church office * 401-783-2792 

 Email *  officefbcn@gmail.com 

 Website *  https://www.fbcnarr.com 

 

ENJOY THE REST OF YOUR SUMMER!! 
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